
Attendance  
Year R – 96% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 96% 9 Lates 

Year 2 – 91% 

Year 3 – 96% 3 Lates 

Year 4 – 94%  

Year 5 – 95% 7 Lates 

*Year 6 – 92%*   

4 Classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 6, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who got 
a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Pre-School – Everleigh J 
Year R – Alex C 
Isla S 
Year 1 – Harry A & Marley MP 
Addison H 
Year 2 – Jamie B & Layton MR 
Louis T 
Year 3 – Isaac T & Tyler J 
Amelia F 
Year 4 – Hollie P & Joaquin V 
Penelope G 
Year 5 – Darcy K & Erin H 
Roman B 
Year 6 – Lilly D & Ben A 
Phoebe T 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – Friday 1st March 

World Book Week 

A reminder that next week is world book week. 
Here is what we have planned 

Monday – competition launch – during the week children will be making ‘reading 
rivers’ 

Tuesday – book fair begins after school 3.25-4pm The book fair will be on from 
Tuesday until Friday. You are able to use world book day tokens towards books. 

Wednesday – We are Readers day – children will look at how and when we like to 
read. 

Thursday – world book day; Dress up (see above) Author Sally Nicholls will be 
visiting Friday – Stay and Read. Parents are invited to stay for tea/coffee and cake 

sale while sharing a book with your children. 
Parents are invited to attend the following stay and read sessions 9.45am 

Reception and Tiny Steps parents 10.15am Year 1 and 2 parents 10.45am Year 3 
and 4 11.15am Year 5 and 6 

Parents with children in more than one year group can attend whichever session 
suits best and siblings can join in. 

 

Attendance 

Well done everybody! This week whole 

school attendance is 94%      . 
 

 

 

Family Learning Workshops 
We have two family learning workshops 

coming up Family fun for Pre-school, 
Reception and KS1 on Wednesday 13th 

March, 2024 at 1.30-3.00pm. 
Online wellbeing for Year 4, 5& 6 on 

Wednesday 27th March, 2024 at 1.30 – 
3.00 pm. 

These are available to book on using the 
school spider app. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 
Assembly next week will be led by 

Reception class. Parent’s and carers are 
invited to join us. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week’s guide focuses on Roblox 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/robl
ox-2022. It highlights a number of risks 
such as online daters, in-app purchases 

and contact with strangers. Click the link 
or see the attached guide for more 

information. 
 

 

 

World Book Day 
On Thursday children can come dressed 

up as the following: 
EYFS - (preschool and reception) can come 
in their pyjamas with their favourite 
bedtime story and teddy 
Y1 & Y2 -Fairytales  
Y3 - Egyptians / Stone age  
Y4 - A character from the book 'Leon and 
The Place Between'  
Y5 – Dress up as their ‘hero’ remembering 
not all heros wear capes  
Y6 - Baddies i.e. Miss Trunchbull, Medusa 
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